
November 7, 1997 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attn: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 03 12 
Final Remedial Investigation Report 
Operable Unit No. 9 (Sites 65 and 73) 

- .- L 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit three sets of replacement pages for the Final Remedial 
Investigation (RI) Reports for Operable Unit No. 9 (Sites 65 and 73). Provided as Attachment A are the 
instructions for inserting the revised covers, spines, text, figures and appendices. Three complete unbound copies 
of these documents will be provided under separate cover during the week of November 10, 1997 for insertion 
into the Administrative Record. 

Two copies of each submittal have been fonvarded to Mr. Neal Paul at the Environmental Management 
Department (EMD), MCB Camp Lejeune. Additional copies have been provided to the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) Region IV, North Carolina Department of Environment and Natural 
Resources (NC DENR), Naval Environmental Health Center (NEHC), the Agency for Toxic Substance and 
Disease Registry (ATSDR), and OHM Corporation. Copies of the Executive Summary for each report have been 
submitted to the Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) community members as presented in the attached transmittal 
letters. 

In accordance with our conversation on November 5, 1997, an electronic deliverable will follow this submission 
in the form of a compact disk. The disk will be forwarded upon it’s completion by the subcontractor. 

Baker’s responses to comments provided by LANTDIV, the Environmental Management Department at MCB 
Camp Lejeune, USEPA, NC DENR, and NEHC to the Draft Remedial Investigation Reports are provided on the 
diskette in WordPerfect format (version 5.1). Prior to submission of the final document, Baker had discussed 
the responses with Ms. Gena Townsend of the USEPA, Mr. Dave Lown of NC DENR and Mr. Brian Marshbum 
of MCB Camp Lejeune. In each case Baker received verbal concurrence for our responses. 
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Baker appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this project, Should you have any questions regarding 
these submittals, please contact me at (412) 269-2063 or Mr. Matthew Bartman (Activity Coordinator) at 
(412) 269-2053. 

Sincerely, 

Project Manager 

DLBAq 
Attachment A 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E., Code 183 12 
Mr. Neal Paul, IRP Director, MCB Camp Lejeune (2 copies) 


